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March 30, 1990

U.S. Nucl.ar Regulatory Commission
Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Pa. 19406

Dear Sirs:
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Re: License Numbers: 29-00055-02
29-00055-06
29-00055-14
29-00055-15
SNM-107
SURB-1235
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This is to notify you that Teledyne Isotopes has a new Alternate
ladiation Safety Officer. Scott Dennerlein has replaced Jeffrey
Guenther in this capacity. Enclosed is his curriculum vitae. The
appropriate changes have been made in our Radiation Safety Manual.
If you have any questions, please [eel free to call me.

Sincerely,

TELEDYNE [SOTOPES

SAB:1k Steven A. Black, Manager, R8.0
Enc. Radiological Services Department
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RESUME

Scott W. Dennerlein, B.S.

Heaith Physicist

Mr. Dennerlein joined Teledyvne Isotopes in early 1990, During the previous year he
worked as a health plhiysics contractor at several nuclear power plants in the United
States. He was responsibie for job planning and supervision during refueling outages.
From September of 1986 to Novernber 1988 he served as a Radlation Physicist for the
New Jersey Bureau of Environmental Radiation. While there he was involved in the
assessment of public health risk and environmental Impact due to radiologically
contaminated sites. Also, he participated in emergency drills with federal, state and
local organizations for the four nuclear power plants in New Jersey. In addition, he
reviewed technical documents to support the siting of a low-level radioactive waste
facility in the state.

From January of 1585 until September of 1986 he was employed at Teledyne
Isotopes as a health physics technician. Prior to his employment at Teledyne Isotopes
he worked as a decontamination technician at various nuclear power plants.

He recetved his B.S. degree in biology from the University of Rhode Island. He has
completed all the course work necessary for a Masters degree in Radiation Science at
Rutgers University, and his thesis is currently under review by faculty members. He is a
registered Radiation Protection Technologist and a member of the Health Physics
Soclety and the American Nuclear Society.

Mr. Dennerlein's responsibilities in the capacity of Health Physicist at Teledyne
Isotopes include the supervision of technicians who perform radiological surveys both
in-house and commercially. He also supervises decontaminations of laboratory
factlities and instrument calibrations, and is responsible for the substantiation of data
output and the distribution of reports. In addition, he is involved with radiation safety
at TeleTrace® project sites and at other refinery tracer studies where he provides Lhe
on-site health physics training, and all other radiation safety requirements for field
work. Some of the field work has included tracer studies of coal liquefaction and shale
oil extraction research for Exxon Research & Engineering and Catalytic, Inc,






